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Niagara Rhodo

Our Purpose: 
We are a non-profit organization whose aim is to promote, encourage and support 

interest in the genus rhododendron. Our goal is to encourage gardeners to grow and 
appreciate these plants, by providing educational meetings with knowledgeable 

speakers, access to topical publications and hosting joint meetings with other chapters. 

Special Edition  -  March 2021 
ZOOM Meeting 

ANNUAL CHAPTER PLANT SALE 
March 14, 2:00 p.m. 

    

    Kevin Kavanagh will once again  guide our selections  

    with his informed and entertaining descriptions of the plants in 

    the sale. Kevin is a long standing Chapter Board member,   

    landscaper, botanist, and owner of South Coast Gardens in St. 

    Williams, ON. 


    A slide show will accompany Kevin’s presentation; he will  

    generously share his knowledge about the strengths,  

    weaknesses, and preferred growing conditions of the cultivars,  

    shrubs and perennials.

   

    Q/A may be a little different in the virtual format; we can use

    Zoom Chat.  


http://rhodoniagara.org


2021 PLANT SALE  INSTRUCTIONS 

—————————————————


As in 2020, plants will be sold by pre-order only - there will be NO on-site sale. 


This event is open to paid-up members of the Niagara Region Chapter. Local 
Membership is still a bargain at $5.00 per year. In addition to the plant sale, benefits 
include several email Newsletters per year, a garden tour (which will return when 
Pandemic restrictions are lifted), and occasional sales of unique plants.  

Orders filled on a first come first served basis.  Sorry, No returns. 

PAYMENT  

• By cheque:  Please be sure to include your cheque, email and mailing addresses 
on the pre-order form.  You may add your $5.00 membership fee to your total order.


Mail to: Lillie Haworth, 4 Deer Park Court, Grimsby ON, L3M 2R2


• By e-transfer: to  ljhaworth@sympatico.ca  and send your completed order form by 
email.   You may add your $5.00 membership fee to your total order. 

Personal contact: ljhaworth@sympatico.ca    Telephone: 905-945-2433 


Dates to Remember: 

March 5th  Pre-Order begins. The plant sale catalog, available below in this Special 
Edition, will also be available in the “Events” section on the Chapter’s website http://
rhodoniagara.org/events/ and  Facebook.  

Plants are available in limited numbers and will be allocated on a first-come, first-
served basis.


March 14th  Niagara Chapter ZOOM Meeting, 2:00 p.m. for all registered members. 
Agenda: Plants in the sale are discussed and described in detail with accompanying 
colour slide show.


April 9th  Pre-ordering ends. The Pre-Order Form which is part of this 
Newsletter, will be received until April 9th, 2021. Orders are to include full 
payment and sent to Lillie Haworth at the address shown above.


April 17th  Plants are available for pick-up between 9:00 a.m. and 11 a.m. or to 
be arranged. Location to be confirmed.
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 or do  e-transfer
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